To:  
Dr. Charles Byers.


Vice President of Academic Affairs

From: 
Dr. Tom Guetzloff


Chair of the Faculty Senate

Re:
Request for faculty senate 

Date: 
11/19/2008

The faculty senate has requested an additional budget of $1800 to compensate our faculty senate secretary poisition.  I’m also informing you that Ken Barber has been voted in unanimously by the senate to fill that position.  

Respectively Submitted,

__________________

Dr. Tom Guetzloff

c:  Dr. Hazo Carter, Jr. 

     Debroah Wells historian. 

